
 
 

 

November 5, 2020 

 

Ms. Diana P. Joyner 
Principal Environmental Engineer 
Westinghouse Electric Company LLC 
Nuclear Fuel 
Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility 
5801 Bluff Road 
Hopkins, SC 29061 

 
Re: Westinghouse Electric/Columbia Plant 

Phase II Remedial Investigation Work Plan Addendum dated October 29, 2020 
Richland County 
Consent Agreement CA-19-02-HW 
File # 51377 

 

Dear Ms. Joyner: 
 

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has 
reviewed and approves the Phase II Remedial Investigation Work Plan Addendum. The 
Department noted that a VibraCore sampler will also be used to collect the sediment samples. 
The Department concurs with Westinghouse that the TAL metals and SVOCs be removed from 
all multi-media analyses moving forward. Westinghouse and the Department will conduct a 
meeting on January 7, 2021 to discuss the data that was collected and monitoring wells 
placement. If you have any questions, please contact me at kuhnkm@dhec.sc.gov or (80) 898- 
0722. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Kimberly M. Kuhn, Project Manager 
State Voluntary Cleanup Section 

Division of Site Assessment, Remediation and Revitalization 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 

 
Cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM 

Veronica Barringer, Midlands EA Office 
Chuck Suddeth, P.G., AECOM, 101 Research Drive, Columbia, SC 29203 
Jeremy Grant, AECOM, 101 Research Drive, Columbia, SC 29203 
File # 51377 
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